
 

 

 

As of today, there have been no confirmed or suspected cases of the CoViD-19 virus in Atascosa County.  

All of the County, City, and School Districts have been checking their plans and all have been keeping in 

touch with State and or Federal Agencies. Please check the Atascosa County Website at 

www.atascosacounty.texas.gov and click on the Wellness tab for more information and best practices to 

ensure the health of our citizens. 
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